UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
National Telecommunications and

Information Administration
Washington, D.C. 20230

JUN 24 2007

Mr. Lester E. Polisky
Comsearch

Senior Principal Engineer
Field Services Department
19700 Janelia Farms Blvd
Ashburn, VA 21147

Re: Roaring Brook Wind Energy Project in Lewis County, NY
Dear Mr. Polisky:

In response to your request, the National Telecommunications and Information
Administration provided to the federal agencies represented in the Interdepartment Radio
Advisory Committee (IRAC) the plans for the Roaring Brook Wind Energy Project in
Lewis County, NY. After a 30 day period of review, the agencies have not identified any
concerns regarding blockage of their radio frequency transmissions.

While the IRAC agencies did not identify any concerns regarding radio frequency
blockage, this does not eliminate the need for the wind energy facilities to meet any other
requirements specified by law related to these agencies. For example, this review by the
IRAC does not eliminate any need that may exist to coordinate with the Federal Aviation
Administration concerning flight obstruction.

Thank you for the opportunity to review these proposals.
Sincerely,
Karl B. Nebbia

Associate Administrator
Office of Spectrum Management



